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Our Rights Respecting School Council help to ensure classes are learning about the Rights and that the Articles are on displays. 

What else is going to be happening to support our work on Children’s Rights? 

Each class is going to have a Rights Respecting teddy bear for children to take turns to bring home for the night. Your child will be able 
to help the bear enjoy a Right eg to play or to have a healthy meal. Drawings, writing or photos could be sent back into school to be 
shared with others. 

We are taking part in UNICEF’s Day for Change where we are collecting small change. Our challenge is to collect as much money as 
possible by the middle of May when it will be sent off to UNICEF to be used to help children across the world who may not be enjoying 
their Rights due to war or disasters. If you would like to contribute, you can send in any loose change starting next Monday 18

th
 

January. 

If you are interested to find out more about the work UNICEF does please visit www.UNICEF.org 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Anne Graham (Headteacher) and Deborah Reeve (Rights Respecting School Co-ordinator) 

http://www.unicef.org/


 


